Dear Parents,

Due to our school wellness program, students will no
longer be able to bring edible treats to share on their
birthday. If you wish to send some type of treat here
are a few suggestions:

o Donate a book to the class library

o Stickers

o Pencils

o A small toy

o Bubbles
This helps us to avoid any problems with students that
may have allergies and create a healthier school
environment.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Mrs. O'Halloran




